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Another academic year all completed at William Stockton. It 
has been full of fun learning and improvements across the 
curriculum and beyond. In this final message I would like to 
thank everyone for their continued support in all aspects of the 
school. We have a very positive community inside and outside of 
William Stockton who drive the high standards around the school. This 
week has been a really beneficial transition week, where the children 
have become accustomed to their new classes and staff.

Staff
A huge thank you to all the staff this year, who always 
go above and beyond in their roles. A special mention 
to Mrs Rooney and Mr Phelan who are moving onto 
new positions. Everyone expresses their best wishes. 
Mrs Rooney ends a long association with William 
Stockton, both as a parent for many years and then as 
a hard working, dedicated member of our team. Both 
will be sorely missed.

Return to school 
We look forward to seeing everyone return 
to school in their new sparkling uniform on 

Wednesday 6th September at 8.50am. 
REMEMBER TO COMPLETE THE 

READING CHALLENGE.

Year 6
All the very best to our wonderful 
Year 6 pupils who leave us today 
and prepare for their high schools 
after the summer. You all have 
been fantastic, whether you have 
been here at the start of your 
journey in education or joined 
just this year. I know that you will 
continue to thrive and improve in 
all that you do.



STOCKTONBURY
Year 6 enjoyed a thrilling ‘Stocktonbury’ last Friday with lots of 

food, drinks and fun. You all looked amazing and enjoyed all the 
events put on for you. Year 6 prom completed!


